
Nicholas Kratzen

LD 676
I believe the Mountain division should be preserved as a rail line. It should be used 
for either passenger, freight, or both. I believe this will bring increased revenue to the 
state while preserving the state’s railroad history. This would allow additional tourism
to the state via railroad. 


